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Parents and Family Weekend is an
Annual Tradition at UCSB

The parents, siblings, and grandparents of UC Santa Barbara students will have the
opportunity to experience college life during Parents and Family Weekend,
November 5-7.

More than 1,700 family members of currently enrolled UCSB students are expected
for the weekend event.

Visitors may attend classes with their students, participate in faculty presentations,
information sessions, and campus area tours, as well as meet faculty members and
administrators.

Chancellor Henry T. Yang and his wife, Dilling, will host a breakfast program in
Cheadle Plaza on Saturday, November 6 at 9 a.m.

This year's activities includes a Black Family Weekend, which is designed to enable
the families of African American students to form connections with other families
and members of the campus community.

Special events include an outreach information fair for students interested in
pursuing graduate studies.

For a full schedule of events visit the UCSB website at www.ia.ucsb.edu/pfw/.



http://www.ia.ucsb.edu/pfw/

And, for further information, contact Public Events at (805) 893-2117 or
parent@ia.ucsb.edu.

Related Links

Parents' and Family Weekend Site

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.
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